
 

Year 9 Summer Holiday Homework  

Dear Parent, 

I am writing to inform you that your child has been set homework tasks by each of their subject 
teachers to complete over the summer holiday.  
Why Summer Homework Can Help 
 

1. Combat Learning Loss ("Summer Slide") - Long breaks can lead to a drop in retention, 
especially for KS3 students. Research shows that students can lose 3.5 months of learning if  
a child does little to no work over the summer break! 

2. Prepare for the Year Ahead - Support revision through structured tasks 
3. Maintain Routine and Discipline - A bit of structure can ease the return to learning in 

September. 
4. Support Ambitious Students - It offers stretch opportunities for those who want to stay 

engaged and make the most of their break. 
 
An outline of the task for each subject is listed in the table below and I hope that this will help you to 
support your child in completing this homework. Not all of these are applicable to your child. 

Science Complete the sparx tasks set by your teachers by Friday 5th September  

Maths Complete 2 weeks of consolidation tasks on Sparx. 

Due – Friday 29th August 

English Complete the Sparx tasks set by your teacher by Friday 5th 
September. 

History Complete the SMHW quiz by Friday 5th September.   

Geography Complete the SMHW quiz by Friday 5th September. 

French  Complete the worksheets given to you in class by your teacher by 
Friday 5th September. These worksheets are also uploaded to SMHW. 

Spanish Complete the worksheets set by your teacher by Friday 5th 
September. 

Art A03 Observational Drawings.pptx  

Complete 1X A3 (2x A4 pages) of Colour Studies  

Due: Wk. Beginning Monday 8th September 2025 

Religious Studies To complete a Satchel One Quiz and SENECA task on Year 9 content 
by Friday 5th September.   

 
  

https://theelmsacademy-my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/lsmyth_theelmsacademy_org_uk/ET_BYoMR-e1GvuGYOjOR8XoBMekWinODWFuIlIaRlKLB1g?e=1ROrhi


 

The homework will be checked and reviewed within the 1st week of September. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Bright Okojie 

Head of Science and SLT link for homework and independent learning 

 


